
  

 

Ref No.                                                                           3rd October, 2021 

College -Re-Open 
(Circular for Students) 

 
Dear Students and Parents,   

Greetings from K.C. College.   

Hope you and all your family members are safe and enjoying good 

health.   

The Maharashtra state Government has issued the guidelines to re-open 

the educational institutions from 4th October, 2021 onwards. The 

college has thoroughly examined the directives and after due 

deliberations, it has been decided to Reopen the campus in a phased 

manner from 4th October, 2021, onwards.   

1. The college library is open and accessible to all bonafide students. All 

should take care to maintain safety protocols during visit to the library. 

 

2. Students are permitted to the campus in a graded manner considering the 

health and safety precautions. Students will have to follow proper code of 

conduct and SOPs with respect to COVID-19 as already been promulgated 

by the Government from time to time. The safety protocols related to entry 

to campus will be shared with you and put up on the college website. 

 

3. For physical reporting at KC campus, students need to submit the 

following: 

i) Parent’s written consent, and  

ii) Copy of vaccination certificate of at least one dose of vaccination 

mandatory for physical  reporting at campus.  

(Else, the students can continue their education through online mode till 

the first dose of vaccination) 

 



  

4. No Mask No entry will be followed strictly in campus. They are advised 

to keep their Mask on at all the time they are on Campus.  

 

5. Students are advised to carry a copy of their Fee Receipt and 

identification document while reporting at Campus. 

 

6.All students should download Arogya Setu App on their mobile and 

should present the same for verification whenever demanded.  

 

 

 

 

Dr. Hemlata K. Bagla 

Principal  

 
 

 


